
Assistant Lay Director Report 2024 OACM Annual General Meeting 

I started in this position in April 2024.  I have been working closely with Sharron Hamilton, Lay 

Director, as well as the Spiritual Directors, Rev. Jan Staniforth and Rev. Jon Martin. 

Previously, I have been volunteering on the Nominating Committee and was part of the 

Sponsorship small group committee. 

I worked with Sharron Hamilton and Elizabeth December on Strategic Planning for the 

upcoming year. 

Elizabeth December and I worked on an Education presentation on Sponsorship.  We shared our 

information at the August Ultreya and had brochures available. 

I am looking forward to continuing the good work started by Secretariat to re-imagine our 

Cursillo ministry in Ottawa. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Ultreya! 

Kathy Gibb 


